AKHILESH GUPTA
SECRETARY

D.0.No. F. 1-7/2011 (cPp- April, 2013
2327770

Subject: UGC’s SUpport for promotion of NSS in universities and colleges.

Dear Sir/Madam,

As you are aware National Service Scheme (NSS) is one of the flagship programmes of
the Deptt. of Youth Affairs. The NSS Was created to foster relevance between higher education
institutions and social well being. The Motto of the NSS programme is ‘Education through
Service”. The volunteers of NSS are actively involved in various nation building activities, A
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Yours sincerely,

(Akhilesh Gupta)
To
Vice-ChanceHors of all Universities

Copy to:

I. The Secretary, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Department of Higher
Education Shastri Bhawan New Delhi 110 015
2. All Bureay Heads, UGC
V3. The Publication Officer, UGC with a réquest to upload the letter on UGC website

4. Guard file
(K.P. S;ngh)

Joint Secretary



